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Police Seeking Community's Assistance in Locating
Man Wanted in Connection With March 11 Burglary
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Mugshot of Jean Connor  By. THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

ST. THOMAS — The V.I. Police Department is seeking the community's assistance in locating
39-year-old Jean Connor in connection with a burglary incident that occurred on March 11 in the
area of Palms Court Harbor View Hotel.

According to police spokesman Toby Derima, Connor is a Black male who stands approximately
5 feet 8 inches in height. He frequents the areas of Simmonds Alley, Savan, Mitchel Motel and
Palms Court Harbor View Hotel.

If you have seen Jean Connor, contact police by calling 911, the Criminal Investigation Bureau at
(340) 774-2211 extension 5610, or anonymously to Crime Stoppers USVI at (800) 222-TIPS.
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